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1. Cross & Volleyball accolades: We were excited to bring back some of our Spirit
activities as we sent off our Cross Country and Volleyball teams off to compete in
post-season play. We held a pep-assembly recognizing their accomplishments and sent
a spirit bus with students to cheer on the team. Hopefully we will be able to have many
more this year.

2. Veterans Assembly: Mrs. Braman’s classes presented a very moving display for this
year’s Veterans Day War Fair and Assembly. The junior class really went all out this year
with their presentations with pull-up and push-up competitions, paper plane distance
challenges, and many other activities for the middle school students to participate in.

3. Murphy Award: Senior Maggie Kodish was nominated by our staff and celebrated at a
breakfast as this year’s first Murphy Award Reciepient. The Murphy award is given to
students who exemplify service and leadership and Maggie fits both of those categories.
She, although, more subtly than others leads by example. She serves in many capacities
and participates in our school-wide initiatives to impact the culture of the building.

4. Warm Fuzzies: Mrs. Ryder and Student council brought back the Warm Fuzzies leading
up to the holiday season. All classes met in the commons before lunch to encourage and
appreciate one another by giving away pieces of yarn accompanied by a positive
message. It was quite a moving moment to hear students and staff appreciate one
another in this way.

5. Aspire Grant: We are 1 of 10 districts to be awarded the Aspire Innovation grant. These
funds will be used to have events that support college and career readiness.
























